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It has taken many years by many Mainers' efforts to get where we are in 
implementing Clean Car Standards.  This is no time to go backward. Evidence from 
Maine and around the world is showing a rapidly worsening Climate Crisis. The Car 
Standards allow for continued purchase of gasoline cars while helping us reach our 
State approved requirement to rapidly reduce climate change gases.
Therefore, I strongly request that you DEFEAT LD2261!!!
We have waited long enough!


